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Dear Mr Slipper,

Re: (1) FURTHER SUBMISSION RE INQUIRY INTO OLDER PEOPLE AND THE LAW

Re:
(2)
LACK of LAW ENFORCEMENT INTEGRITY of APRA and ASIC

Re: (3) AUDITORS MOORE STEPHENS re ACRJWRPORAJlJQQLLAPSE and REWARD
INSURANCE LTD.

I refer to previous correspondence including my letter of 22nd August 2007 in connection
with the conduct of Murray Nugent in connection to Reward Insurance Ltd and now enclose
for the attention of members of your Committee copses of the following recent letters from
Peter Neil to:

(1) WA ASIC Regional Commissioner, Angus Dale-Jones concerning the failures of APRA
approved auditor Moore Stephens, concerning Reward Insurance Ltd financial accounts
(email dated 12th September 2007).

(2) Minister for Federal Police Senator David Johnston (ernailed dated 14th September
2007), concerning the knowledge of some APRA staff that the financial accounts of Reward
Insurance Ltd signed off by APRA approved auditor IVSoore Stephens for year ending 30th
June 2001 were hopelessly incorrect.

In three States namely WA, Qld, NSW we have "Corruption" Commissions concerned with
law enforcement integrity to ensure that State regulatory authorities do not turn a blind eye
and deaf ear to serious criminal offences committed by the criminals in our society.

Since late last year we have an Australian Commission for Law Enforcement Integrity to
cover the Australian Federal Police and the Australian Crime Commission.

I respectfully urge, in the interests of the vast majority of law abiding voters, that members
of your Committee concerned with Law Enforcement Integrity strongly support
the Australian Commission for Law Enforcement Integrity to now also cover APRA and
ASIC.

Yours Sincerely
Berry! Glasson


